

Niagara Tennis News

what's happening around the Club

November 2, 2015 "LIKE US" on Facebook

What a Crew!

The calendar may say November but last Saturday the courts were still alive with activity.

The **Hardy Boys** were all out for their regular 8:30 Saturday morning game. By 10:00 the tennis racquets were traded in for ladders and wire clippers and the work party was on. In short order the windscreens were down, along with our divider screen, signs and bulletin boards. The benchs and court drying equipment were neatly stored away, ready to bring back out next Spring.

Over a cup of coffee and donuts there were still plans for getting together next Saturday morning, weather permitting, for another game.



After all, they are the $Hardy\ Boys$, so as long as the sun is shining, they are up for a game. A $BIG\ THANK\ YOU$ to Dominic and his group for taking the lead in getting our Club Facility ready for winter.

Regular Groups are still playing



It is great to see so many tennis friends getting together for their regular games throughout the fall.

While the first round might be played with jackets (and yes, maybe even gloves) before too long the warm up gear is pealed off and everyone is reminded how wonderful it is to get out for some exercise and enjoy the fresh air.

Just a reminder to all our members that want to take advantage of the fabulous weather still ahead, the nets are up and the courts are available for play.

The washroom facility in Memorial Park are now closed for the season, but public washrooms are available through the year on Market Street, just behind Balzacs Coffee.

A new look for our website - CHECK IT OUT!



Our webmaster, Larry Mantle has been hard at work over the past weeks putting in some new enhancements on our website. It now has a fresh, clean look and is using the latest website technology, so you can easily view the website on your tablets and mobile phone.

Did you know that if you <u>LOG IN</u> to the website using your email address you can access the *Members Only* section of our site. If you forgot your password, just request a new one in the Log In process.

Now you can easily look up Member phone #'s and email address, right on your smart phone, once you log in of course. And although a smart phone app is not currently available, whenever our software platform provides this, we will be ready to go.

As well, over the next few months we will be enhancing website access so both Adult Members in a Family Membership will be able to easily access the Members Section of our website, with

their own email address. All holders of a Family Memberships will be receiving emails about this shortly.

With tablets and mobile smart phones being the preferred access for the internet by many people, our website is ready and waiting for lots of member activity. **Check it out!** If you have any problems or questions, Larry will be happy to help.



 $\label{lem:convergence} Copyright @ 2012 \ \{Organization_Name\}. \ All \ rights \ reserved. \\ Contact \ email: \ \{Organization_Contact_Email\}$

You are receiving this message because you opted in at {Organization URL}

<u>Unsubscribe</u>